
 

 

INFORMATION 
 

Dear applicants for “Leadership Training Course on Fisheries Resource 

Management (LTCFRM) 2018”  

 

 

1. All original papers mentioned in “Check list of Application Documents” 

should be arrived at OFCF headquarters (Tokyo Japan) by 24th August, 

2018. 

 

 

2. If your application documents are expected not to arrive at OFCF 

headquarters in time with air-mail or overseas courier services, you can 

temporarily send them to us through a facsimile transmission or E-mail with 

the PDF transformed. The original papers of all your application documents 

shall be delivered to us as soon as possible. 

 

 

3. Please contact us if you need the electronic file of the application forms. 

We will send the application forms to you by e-mail soon. 

 

 
We thank you for your cooperation and consideration. 

 

OFCF Japan 

International Exchange Promotion Division 

 

E-mail: ono@ofcf.or.jp 

and/or 

 E-mail: ichino@ofcf.or.jp 

Tel :＋81-3-6895-5383 

Fax :＋81-3-6895-5388 

 

 


